SQUIRES AVENUE BULWELL NOTTINGHAM NG6 8HG PRINCIPAL: MICHELLE STRONG

T +44 (0)115 964 7640 E enquiries@bulwellacademy.org.uk www.bulwellacademy.org.uk

14 May 2021



Dear Parent/Carer

As you will be aware the guidance regarding face coverings was updated this week.

The guidance for schools now states that face coverings are no longer recommended for pupils and students in classrooms or communal areas, in all schools and FE providers. Therefore, from **Monday 17 May**, students will no longer be expected to wear a face covering/mask in school. However, if students wish to carry on wearing a face mask or visor, we will continue to allow them to do so.

The reintroduction of face coverings for pupils, students or staff may be advised for a temporary period in response to any localised outbreaks, including any variants of concern. As ever, we will follow the guidance closely and keep you informed.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all students for the positive and mature way in which they have embraced wearing masks.

I am certainly looking forward to being able to see real smiles again from Monday.

Yours sincerely

M Strong Principal